Proposed road works at Tung Chung Road
and proposed Cheung Sha residential
site authorised

a€<The Chief Executive in Council has authorised the proposed road works
at a section of Tung Chung Road and the proposed residential site in Cheung
Sha. The notice was gazetted today (October 27).

Details of the works are set out in the Annex.
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